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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 11:25 AM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: FW: Michigan Daily Request

 

From: Emma Spring <xxxxx@umich.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 10:03 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <xxxxxx@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Michigan Daily Request 

Dear Ann Arbor Transportation Commission, 

I hope you are doing well. I’m currently working on an article regarding the new traffic safety corridors in 
Ann Arbor as part of the Vision Zero initiative and have a few specific questions to help clarify and 
complete the information. 

1. Selection of Corridors: Could you provide more details on the process used to identify the 
Washtenaw, Packard, and Jackson corridors? Were there any particular factors, aside from crash 
data, that played a role in their selection? 

2. Crash Data Specifics: Can you share a summary of the crash data from 2019–2024 that 
highlighted the need for safety improvements in these corridors? For example, what types of 
crashes (speeding, distracted driving, pedestrian-related, etc.) were most prevalent? 

3. Public Engagement: Has there been any community feedback or consultation with residents in 
the areas surrounding these corridors? If so, what were some of the key concerns or suggestions 
raised by the public? 

4. Monitoring and Evaluation: How will the effectiveness of the safety corridors be monitored over 
time? Are there any specific metrics or goals for reducing crashes and injuries within these areas? 

5. Long-term Plans: What are the next steps for expanding this initiative beyond the three identified 
corridors? Are there plans to create additional safety corridors in the future? 

Your insights will help ensure that the article accurately represents the goals and strategies behind the 
initiative. Thank you for your time and assistance. 

Best regards, 

Emma Spring 


